
 

General	Mills	is	committed	to	doing	our	
part	to	tackle	climate	change	and	we	fully	
support	the	effective	implementation	of	the	
Clean	Power	Plan,”	said	Jerry	Lynch,	Chief	
Sustainability	Officer	of	General	
Mills.		“In	particular,	we	applaud	the	efforts	
of	our	home	state	of	Minnesota	for	the	
progress	its	energy	officials	are	making	in	
building	a	plan	that	will	work	cost‐
effectively	for	the	families,	farmers,	
municipalities	and	the	business	community	
alike.”	
	
	
“Staples	is	actively	committed	to	
minimizing	our	environmental	footprint	
and	helping	our	customers	do	the	same.	It’s	
simply	smart	business,”	said	Mark	Buckley,	
Vice	President	of	Environmental	Affairs	
for	Staples.	“Implementation	of	the	Clean	
Power	Plan	is	key	to	enabling	us	to	go	
further	by	providing	more	predictability	
and	energy	options."	
	
	
"Climate	change	poses	serious	risks	to	
financial	markets	and	the	U.S.	economy.		At	
Calvert	investments,	we	believe	the	
solutions	to	climate	change	offer	real	
opportunities	to	U.S.	investors	and	
companies,”	said	Stu	Dalheim,	Vice	
President,	Shareholder	Advocacy,	
Calvert	Investments.	"That’s	why	we	
strongly	support	the	EPA’s	Clean	Power	
Plan.	It’s	common‐sense,	flexible	and	
pragmatic	approach	will	provide	investors	
with	the	certainty	needed	to	put	their	
capital	to	work	and	continue	the	transition	
to	a	low	carbon	economy."	
	
http://ceres.org/cleanpowerplan		


